
 

May 12, 2021 

 

MACHC Letter 07/2021 

 

To: MACHC Members 

 

Subject: Draft MACHC Report to IRCC for review 

 

Reference: IHO CL 14/2021 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

As MACHC Chair, I will be representing our Commission at the upcoming 13
th

 Meeting of 

the IHO Inter-Regional Coordination Committee (IRCC-13) from June 23-25, 2021. One of 

my responsibilities is to provide the MACHC report to the IRCC. In preparation for the 

IRCC-13 meeting, a draft MACHC Report has been developed and is attached. 

 

I would be very grateful if you would review the draft report and provide any comments or 

additional information on MACHC activities you deem important and/or of significant 

interest to the IRCC. This provides an excellent opportunity for MACHC Members to 

demonstrate the achievements of our Commission, and our challenges, in progressing the 

goals of the IHO in our region. 

 

In order to collate your comments into this report, I would appreciate a response by May 25, 

2021. Please send your response to  machc.chair@marinha.mil.br  with a copy to 

obino@marinha.mil.br  and do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns. I 

look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Edgar Luiz Siqueira Barbosa 

Vice Admiral 

Director of Hydrography and Navigation, Brazil 

Chair, Meso American - Caribbean Sea Hydrographic Commission 
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